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MADISON - State Sen. Jon Erpenbach and Rep. Chris Taylor were joined by the Wisconsin
Alliance for Women’s Health, members of the medical community, and other organizations that
support access to comprehensive reproductive health care to unveil a new package of bills,
collectively called the “Respect Women Act.”

  

Respect Women Act bills would ensure that Wisconsin women can make their own reproductive
health care decisions free from harassment, intimidation, political interference, or false
information.

  

WHO:                   State Sen. Jon Erpenbach and Rep. Chris Taylor
Dr. Amanda Schmehil-Micklos, MD
Allison Blumenfeld, Medical Student
Sara Finger, Executive Director, Wisconsin Alliance for Women’s Health

  

WHEN:                 Thursday, October 12, 2017 – 10AM
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WHERE:               Senate Parlor, State Capitol
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